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SCIENCE CLUB

Under the advisory direction of Mr. Stolt, this organi-
zation provides a valuable outlet for the more scientific
minded students of our school. Its meetings, held twice
monthly, are usually filled with one or another interesting
experiment. One of the unique features of this organiza-
tion is the fact that it is broken up into small groups which
work independently of each other in some specialized field
of science. There are sections devoted to zoology, botany,
chemistry, and physics. These groups have provided time
for the members to devote more of their attention to a
specialized field. Under Mr. Stolt's direction, the group
has taken various field trips which have proved most inter-
esting.
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